
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 15th September 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we have been learning about the de-
signers Gaudi and Hundertwasser and apply-
ing their ideas about architecture to work 
about Diagon Alley.  

In English, the children were inspired by the de-
scription they had read of Diagon Alley to cre-
ate their own magical shops.  

In maths, the children continued to work on 
place value and applied their knowledge to 
number lines and problem solving.  

Next week, we will be learning about how to 
read maps using 6 figure grid references. We 
hope that the weather will allow us to do some 
orienteering around the school grounds!  

In English, Harry will be continuing his journey 
into the magical world and will meet some of 
his magical teachers. The children will then be 
creating and describing their own magical 
teacher.  

In maths, the children will be focussing on ad-
dition and subtraction. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
14.09.23: Year 6 Welcome Meeting for Parents at 
2:45pm 

26.09.23/27.09.23  School Photographs 

27.09.23 Priory Friends/Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is 
due in school the following 
Monday.  

Children should also complete 
one piece of homework each 
week from the    Harry Potter Homework menu.  

The children have a spelling test each Wednes-
day and should bring in their grammar home-
work to be marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week    

6 Attenborough: Ebony     6 Anning: Zahra 

6 Goodall: Dollie        6 Darwin: Rishan 

Word of the Week:  accommodate 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


